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ETHICAL TRADING STATEMENT 
 

Chief Executive Officers Statement 

At Kernow Coatings, as a global supply and national manufacturer, we recognise the responsibility 

that we share with our suppliers to supply raw materials and that of our distributors to sell our 

products in an ethical manner. Our Ethical Trading Policy is a core element of this commitment to 

responsible sourcing.  

We want our customers to be confident that the people who supply our raw materials and that of 

our distributors who sell our products are treated fairly, with respect for human rights and are not 

exposed to unsafe working conditions. We believe that when ethical standards are in place, this can 

improve worker wellbeing, productivity, and quality, which benefits both our suppliers and our 

customers.  

Only suppliers and distributors that share our standards and values will be considered appropriate to 

trade with Kernow Coatings and we seek to develop long-term trading relationships with suppliers 

and distributors based on the principle of fair, open and honest dealings at all times. 

This is the first publication of our Ethical Trading Policy and represents our requirements on ethical 

trade. We will regularly review and, where necessary, update the Policy to ensure it remains 

responsive to our stakeholders’ expectations, our business strategy and industry practice. 

  

Steve Gulliford 

Chief Executive Officer 


